
Press Release for Immediate Release to 
the Public 

Friday, June 27th, 2025 
Please be advised:  

The Village Board Meeting scheduled 
for Wednesday, July 2nd, 2025 has 
been Cancelled.  That meeting will 
take place on Monday, June 30th, 

2025 at 5:00pm 

All are welcomed to attend. 

Thank you.


